

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT HOUSTON SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH

P. O. Box 20186 (713) 741-0400

Astrodome Station

Houston, Texas 77025

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

RECEIVED

September 18, 1973

SEP 20 1973

LAS OF PHYSIOLOGICAL HYGIENE

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota
Stadium Gate 27
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

I am happy with the material for the Cardiovascular Risk Handbook. It can be forwarded as is.

France was fun - let's do it again.

All the best,

Richard D. Remington, Ph.D.

Associate Dean

RDR:gs

Dictated by Dr. Remington Signed in his absence forward to hen look as is arig. g/24/13